
         Attachment F  
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
 
 A few weeks ago, we sent you a letter to remind you that your 
child’s eligibility for Medicaid (now called CHPlus A) must be 
reauthorized soon.  
 
 If you have not already been scheduled for your reauthorization 
interview, please call your local department of social services, or 
select a community-based organization that has facilitated enrollers 
to assist you, from the enclosed list.   If you have had your interview, 
please make sure that you have given your interviewer all of the 
required documentation.  
 
 It is very important to your child’s health and well-being to have 
regular check-ups with a doctor who knows him or her.  A trip to the 
emergency room is no substitute for this relationship.  It is much 
easier to reauthorize now, than to reapply later. 
 
 
 


